KIMRAY PRODUCT NOTICE

SIZE CHANGE ON 699 HEX PLUG

This product notice is to inform you that we have updated the size of the 699 Hex Plug used in various P-Line, D-Line,
and C-Line products.

Due to supply constraints, we have changed the 699 Hex Plug size from 9/16” to 5/8”.

This is a very minor update and will not affect the performance of any products. The NPT threads will stay the same, so there will be
no issues with retro-fitting product.

However, customers will likely notice the visible difference and need to use a 5/8” wrench for installation or removal of the plug in the

future.

This change will go into effect in September 2023 on various P-Line, D-Line, and C-Line products manufactured by Kimray.
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